WILLISTOWN TOWNSHIP RECYCLING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES Rita Reeves Pavilion, 1040 Garrett Mill Road JULY 15, 2020 AT 7:00 PM

The regular meeting of the Willistown Township Recycling Commission came to order at 7:02 pm.

Members present: Molly Perrin, Bruce Hartlein, Susan Vogel, Mark Bem

Announcements

None

Old Business

 Molly reported that Karl emptied the tape/disc recycling bin and sent two boxes to the recycling vendor. The bin behind the police building has been filling up quickly.

New Business

- Mark reported that possible dates for the fall eWaste and chipping events are Oct 10 and Oct 24. Bruce and Mark will contact the vendors to check availability on those dates and will coordinate with each other before finalizing dates. Karl is aiming for Nov 7 for the shredding event and will plan for two trucks.
- Molly to draft safety protocol for fall recycling events.
- No constituent correspondence.
- No other new business.

Citizen's Comments

Zachary Leahan attended and asked several questions about recycling issues and provided some interesting ideas and topics for future Crier articles and also some ideas on how to provide and organize information on the township website.

Next Meeting

The next regular meeting of the Recycling Commission will be held on August 11, 2020 at 7:00pm at a location to be determined.

Adjournment

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Bruce Hartlein, Secretary